
BOARD OF EDUCATION 
SCHOOL DISTRICT U-46 

ELGIN, ILLINOIS 
 

FREEDOM OF INFORMATION REQUEST/DISPOSITION 
 
 
A request was received on March 11, 2015 from Mr. Matthew 
Sperry at Mevorah Law Offices requesting the following records: 
 

- Any and all written policies and procedures relating to 
allowing parents with criminal records volunteer at school 
functions when their child is a student of U-46. 

 
The request was approved on April 2, 2015. 

 
 

The response was e-mailed to Mr. Sperry on April 2, 2015.  
 
 
Tony Sanders 
Chief Executive Officer 
 


